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Mayôs  Memos    
 

 
County Chairs News  

Wow, how did we get to the month of the Country Fayre so quickly?! Yet again a lot has 
ƘŀǇǇŜƴŜŘ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ !DaΣ ǿƘŜǊŜ ƻǳǊ Ψtƛƴƪ [ŀŘƛŜǎΩ 
were out in force! LΩŘ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘŜ all the members that competed in the recent 
Pre-show competitions, and a big thank you to Bradfield for hosting a fab day. For a lot of 
you I know this was your first experience at stock judging and also a first at fencing, so a big 
well done to you all for taking part. I hear you are all now busy prepping your show classes 
(as I am) and I look forward to seeing you all at the Fayre. 
 

 Jenny Rowe - County  Chair man  
 

Field Officer Update  
²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ .ŜǊƪǎƘƛǊŜΣ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƻǾŜǊ ǘŀƪŜƴ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎΦ L love putting 
new members in SILO and this month I have even added a family member. We now have 
more members in Berkshire than last year and the most we have had for three years. Keep 
up the good work; keep the communication open and regular, keep your club programmes 
organised and interesting and keep encouraging your members to bring friends.  I would 
also like to encourage you to meet at least once over the summer- retaining members over 
that 6 week break is essential! 

     Georgie Perry -  Field Officer  
 

County Diary Dates  

May      June     July 
24th Country Fayre    2nd Comps  Meeting 7.30pm  1st Rounders Comp 
Spencers Wood     3rd County Bowling Social  6th Newsletter Deadline 
Awards Presentation & Party   9th Exec Meeting 7.45pm  15th County Spotters 
On show site Details below   11th-13th SOE Show   17th-19th County Camp 
       20th Summer Comps   27th Comps Meeting 7.30pm 
       
 
 

 
If you need any more information about anything in the County Diary please contact Georgie in the office. 

mailto:berksyfc@btopenworld.com
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County Competitions 
Report  

 
These last few months have been a bit quieter on the County Competitions front. On 7th 
April we held the cross country competition at Greenham Common with competitors from 

Shefford, Bradfield and Newbury taking part. The 
juniors ran 2.5km whilst the seniors had to run a 
5km course. Everyone did really well despite a few 
navigational issues! First in the juniors was Rachel 
Wale (Bradfield), first in the intermediates was 
Katharine Smith (Shefford) and first for the seniors 
was Tessa Hempell (Bradfield). Well done to all 
those who competed. I will have a chat to those 
that won and see if they wish to compete at 
National. 

 
On the 19th April the Pre Show classes were hosted by Bradfield YFC at Rushall Farm. All four 
clubs had competitors in each discipline and the weather held off! Well done to all those 

who competed.The cookery was 
then held on the 23rd April where 
two clubs competed. Some excellent 
food was plated up and displayed so 
well done to all those involved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Country Fayre is the next big event coming up, so make sure that you know which show 
classes you have all entered. After that we move into the summer competitions with the 
country spotters and the rounders. Please keep an eye on your emails and make sure that 
you speak to your competition reps so you know what is coming up. I look forward to seeing 
you all at competitions soon. 
                   

Katherine Bunn - Competitions Chair  
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Club Updates  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All the clubs and their 

members have been busy 

prepping for the Country Fayre. 

We all look forward to seeing 

your exhibits, watching you 

compete and admiring your 

floats.  

 

          Good Luck to all.  
 
 
 
 
 

Club Contacts  
Newbury: newbuyyfc@aol.com 

Bradfield:  Simon Fernandez-07876 493236 
Reading:  readingyfc@gmail.com 

Shefford:   sheffordyfc@hotmail.co.uk  
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Shefford 
 
Well Shefford has been extremely busy preparing for show classes but we still managed to fit in a fair few 
competitions, and outside meetings. 
On the 31st march we all headed into Lambourn to visit AgriCycle, where we learnt all about the different 
types of recycling and how farms are starting to take responsibility of their waste. 
On the 12th April the Shefford cross country team were warming up at Greenham common and other than 
a few wrong turns they all finished in good time even though it was a hot day, and well done to Katherine 
smith who came 1st in the intermediates. 

 
On Sunday the 19th we had stock judging and fencing competitions down at Rushall Farm in Bradfield, we 
were asked to judge dairy, beef, pigs, horses and fat lambs, well done to all our members who took part 
you all did a fantastic job. 

 
Up and coming meetings: 
13th May ς show classes and co-op building 
24th May ς county yfc show 
27th May ς off road vehicles  
10th June- bee keeping. Wantage 
 
If you would like any more information on Shefford YFC then please email sheffordyfc@hotmail.co.uk or 
speak to Lauren Eeley who is our Chairman on 07810661104.  
  

    Carrie- Ann Young – Press Secretary 
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Newbury  
On the 4th March was stargazing with Steve Harris from the Newbury Astronomical Society, we learnt lots about 
space and planets and it was just before the eclipse so we were told a lot about that!  
On the 25th March was Stock judging practise for the new members and a refresher for other members, I think 
it helped everyone a lot!  

On the 1st April we visited Hungerford Trout Farm. We had an excellent tour 
around the ponds and saw how the trout are kept and reared by James Hill. We also fed the fish which was 
quite difficult to do it properly, with it actually going into the pond and not on the bank. But we did all get 
better!  

On the 15th April we went to Rushall Farm 
for lambing with Steve Waters and a tractor and trailer ride around the farm. Members enjoyed holding the 
lambs, and tractor ride was fun - I think many members enjoyed that evening.  

On the 19th it was the Preshow 
again at Rushall Farm, Newbury YFC did extremely well with 1st for Hannah Rowles and 3rd Jayella Potts in 
Junior Beef; Junior Dairy 1st Glenn Crockford 2nd Jayella Potts; Sheep 2nd Jess Elliman; Pigs 1st Jess Elliman, 2nd 
Hannah Rowles; Horses 2nd Jess Elliman and 3rd Hannah Rowles and the Seniors coming 1st in Fencing ς Matt 
Cox, Ben Hiscock and Emily Hiscock. So well done everyone!  
On the 29th April was a walk around Greenham Common and went and saw the fire plane. I think everyone had 
a good run around.  We are now underway with the preps for the Berkshire Country Fayre 

                 Jess Elliman – Vice Chairman 
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County News  
 

 

Berkshire Young Farmers Presentation evening 

and After Show Party 

 

Sunday 24th May 2015 (after the Country Fayre) 

7pm ς Midnight 

Disco 

BBQ 

Bar 

Presentation of Cups 

 

Tickets:  

£10 per person  

£30 per family (2 adults, 2 children) 

Please contact Jenny Rowe to pre-order tickets ς 07502424840 
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    Berkshire Young Farmers 
Activity Day 

Where: Newbury Show Ground 
When: 14th August 2015 

Who: Any Young person aged 10-16yrs 
Cost: FREE 

Bring: A packed lunch and a friend 
Please let Georgie know if you would like to come 
 

                                                              
 

 

Berkshire Federation of YFC  
70th Anniversary Ball 

Saturday 21st November 
 At Newbury Racecourse 
More details to follow! 

 
In the meantime, feel free to contact 
Alethea 07766 081797, Jenny 07502 

424840 or the County Office at 
berksyfc@btopenworld.com 
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Fantastic Website for walkers! 
 
Walking in Berkshire www.walkinginberks.co.uk  is a website packed with useful information for 
walkers.  
With hundreds of walks to download and print, free, it also has books of walks, contact 
details for all the walking groups in the county and much more. Whether you want to walk 
on your own or with a group all the information is there in one place. 
 
WƻƘƴ ǎŀƛŘ Ψ¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǿŀƭƪƛƴƎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŜō ōǳǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ŘƛŦŦƛŎǳƭǘ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘΦ ²ŀƭƪƛƴƎ 
in Berkshire (part of the Walking in England suite of websites ς one for each county in 
England) has brought it together in one place so whether you are walking from home, or 
ŀǿŀȅ ƻƴ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅΣ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ŀ ǿŀƭƪ ǎǳƛǘŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΩΦ 
 
With walks from half a mile to twelve miles plus long, and a note of suitability for pushchairs 
and wheelchairs, everyone can find a walk to enjoy. 

So home or away, check out the websites and get walking! 
 
 
John Harris 
www.walkinginengland.co.uk 
email: john@walkinginengland.co.uk 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

                      

http://www.walkinginberks.co.uk/
http://www.walkinginengland.co.uk/
mailto:john@walkinginengland.co.uk
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National News  
 

 
 

There are lots of links below to the NFYFC website.  
Click on the links below and check out the website regularly. 

 
 
óTeam Englandô needed for Three Peaks Challenge- NFYFC Chairman, Hannah 
Talbot, is calling on YFC members to form a 'Team England'  and join forces with Wales YFC 
on 11th July to take on the three peaks. 
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10887&single=1 

 
Open Farm Sunday 7th June- Open Farm Sunday is the farming industryôs annual 

open day.  It is a fantastic opportunity for farmers to tell their story, and showcase all t hat is 

best about British farming and food.  
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10920&single=1 

 
Club of the Month -Clubs interested in being featured as a future Club of the Month in 
the YFC Buzz should send in their nomination to the Communications team. Every month, 
the YFC Buzz features a Club of the Month to help promote clubs and share ideas. 
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10562&single=1   
 

Home Grown Talent- Massey Ferguson is very pleased to announce this brand new, 
joint initiative with the National Federation of Young 
Farmers.  http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10917 

 
RASE want to hear form you- Are you a new entrant or young farmer taking over 
family businesses? If so, what would help you most or would have helped you most in being 
successful at this? 
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10918&single=1   

 
Levy increase proposed for National AGM 2015ï The NFYFC Council has 
agreed to propose a 20% increase to the gross national levy that members pay to be part of 
the Federation. 
http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/NFYFCnews/national_news?articleid=10871&single=1  
 
 

http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10887&single=1
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10920&single=1
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10562&single=1
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10917
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10918&single=1
http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/NFYFCnews/national_news?articleid=10871&single=1
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